Sponsor: Administration

TOWN OF FRANKLIN

RESOLUTION 18-52

Acceptance of Gift —Senior Center

WHEREAS, The Franklin Senior Center will receive a generous donation
not to exceed $1,100 from the Picillo Family in honor of
Emily Picillo.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:
The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of Franklin Senior Center
gratefully accepts this generous donation and thanks the Picillo Family for their

continued support and generosity.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: ,2018 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:
A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:

ABSTAIN: ABSENT:
Teresa M. Burr
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council
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August 31, 2018

The Picillo Family
4 Regent Circle
Franklin, MA 02038

Dear Picillo Family,

On behalf of the Town of Franklin, | would like to thank you for your recent donation to the
Franklin Senior Center.

We appreciate your generosity and find it gratifying that you have chosen to give back to the
community. Please call if | can ever be of assistance.

Wﬂest Regérds,
\/, // l/
Jeff/

y D.’ Nutting
Town Administrator

cc: Karen Alves, Senior Center Director




